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Date: November 19, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING OF  

THURSDAY, December 5, 2024. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Civil Service Commission 
meeting of Thursday, December 5, 2024, is cancelled.  
 
The next meeting of the Civil Service Commission is 
scheduled for Thursday January 2, 2025, at 9:30 a.m.  at 
Lakewood City Hall American Lake Conference Room, 
located 6000 Main Street SW, Lakewood, Washington.  
 
Please contact (253) 983-7719 or 
tfreeman@cityoflakewood.us should you have any 
questions.  
 
 
Tracey Freeman, Civil Service Secretary/Chief Examiner 
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